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        May 2017 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

 My son Andrew and his wife Christie adopted three beautiful children on April 21st here 

in Colorado. As I sat in court and listened to the Judge announce that they now have all the rights 

and privileges of biological born children I 

immediately thought of this verse. “God decided 

in advance to adopt us into His own family by 

bringing us to Himself through Jesus Christ. This 

is what He wanted to do, and it gave Him great 

pleasure.” Ephesians 1:5 God has adopted us 

once we are born again and we have all the 

rights and privileges of being children of God.  

 Marlene and I love these children as we 

do our other grandchildren and are grateful that 

God has brought them into our family. What a 

joy and pleasure to see God bless our family in 

this way with Malachi (6), Ezra (4), and Sofia 

(3).  They are siblings and are no longer 

orphans. Our mission is to proclaim the gospel to people everywhere and see those who believe 

adopted into God’s family. 

 God has continued to bless our outreaches to the police here in Colorado. Many are 

hearing the gospel and being discipled. Pray that the officers who are not saved but are hearing 

the gospel through our outreaches will come to know Christ as Savior and Lord.  

 We will travel to El Salvador from June 3-10 to do training and evangelism among 

police. In 2016 El Salvador was known as the murder capital of the world. There are about 

70,000 gang members in El Salvador with the MS-13 being the largest and most violent. Many 

police officers have died and been injured in the line of duty.  

 We have ministered to the police in this country of 6 million people since 2000. Please 

pray for our safety as this is a dangerous place to travel to and pray for health and strength for 

our team as we minister in Santa Ana. This is the second largest city in the country. Pray that 

there will be no major events that would take the police away from our outreach during the days 

we are there.  

 We will be working with a missionary and local church as well as several Christian 

police officers who will help us with follow up. Jeff Sill, Mark Werts and I will be ministering to 

the police for 5 days.  

 Thank you again for your prayer and financial support as we partner together to take the 

gospel among the nations. God bless you. 

 

        Randy Green 
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